
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

   

COMING SOON..  

 

Run to Brighton - Hosted by Waukegan North Shore will be held on 

Sunday, November 7th. (See page 10 for more information.)   

Also, below is a link to a YouTube movie "Genevieve" It's a very enjoyable 

1953 British comedy about the Brighton Run that is a neat segue for 

members planning on attending. 

 https://youtu.be/Y5733HzcpNA 
  

November Board Meeting at White Oak Library District 

The November Board Meeting will be Saturday, November 13th @ 11:00am. 

At the White Oak Library District - 20670 Len 

Kubinski Dr, Crest Hill, IL 60403 Phone # (815) 

552-4270. Any Questions Contact: Lee Nelson 

at 815-729-0366 or L-N522@junco.com Nancy 

Nelson – text 815-600-5471. All are welcome.  
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 NATIONAL NEWS 
For more information on National and other events 
see aaca.org 

  

  
  

2022 Nationals & Tours 

February 

10-12 - Annual Convention - Philadelphia, PA 

24-28 - Winter Nationals - Melbourne, FL - 

Cape Canaveral Region 

 

May 

19-21 - Grand Nationals - Virginia Beach, VA - 

Tidewater Region 
 

December 5  -  Waukegan-North Shore 
CHRISTMAS PARTY. @ Jerry’s Parkway on the 
Lake, Ingleside, IL. See page 13 for more 
information. 

November 7  -  Waukegan-North Shore RUN 
TO Brighton. See page 10 for more information. 

November 13  -  REGION BOARD MEETING 
hosted by Des Plaines Valley @ White Oak 
Library District, Crest Hill. See front page.  

YOUR 2022 DUES ARE DUE IN DUE 

TIME.  PLEASE DO PAY YOUR DUES!  SEND YOUR 

RENEWAL FORM ASAP TO ANDY VOSS (2588-B 

ROCK CREEK ROAD, PLANO, IL  60545).  DUE 

TIME IS BEFORE DECEMBER 31st to ASSURE 

INCLUSION IN THE ROSTER BOOKLET.  (See 

pages 14 & 15 for the Dues Forms.) 

 

OTHER EVENTS OF INTEREST 
November 14  -  GIRCCA ANNUAL 

DINNER. Bob and Jackie Lederer Collection - 

1311 Howard St, Elk Grove Village, IL. See 

pages 11 & 12 for more information. 
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CHAPTER CONTACTS 
Des Plaines Valley  President: Lee Nelson   
     815-729-0366     l-n522@juno.com 
Fox Valley   President: Dan Sobczyk   
     847-428-0247    dansobczyk@yahoo.com  
Silver Springs  President: John Medgyesi 
     630-538-6510       cmedgyesi@yahoo.com  
Chapter meetings are held the third Wednesday of 
every month at member homes. 
Waukegan-North Shore   President: Harold Flood 
     847-223-4186  car4464@aol.com 
      
 Chapter meetings are held the second Friday of the 
month September through May (excepting 
December ) at State Bank of the Lakes, 50 
Commerce Dr., Grayslake, IL 60030 

 ILLINOIS REGION 
The Illinois Region serves northeastern Illinois. 
Meetings are held on the second Saturday of odd 
numbered months at various locations.  
  
MEMBERSHIP: 
Andy Voss 
2588-B Rock Creek Rd. 
Plano, IL 60545  
Cell 630-605-8392 
Email: andyjanevoss@aol.com 
     Please contact Andy with questions about 
membership and/or address corrections. Annual 
dues are $23 for both individual and joint 
memberships. Membership in the National AACA 
is an absolute prerequisite for membership in the 
Illinois Region.  
  
                        
  
                          
  
  
  

OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT:  
Dan Sobczyk 
822 Bannock Road 
East Dundee, IL 60118 
(H) 847-428-0247 
Email: dansobczyk@yahoo.com 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT & ACTIVITIES 
Chris Schurrer 
5502 W. Chasefield Circle 
McHenry, IL 60050-5133 
(H) 815-344-3775. 
Email:hpdog259962@gmail.com 
 
SECRETARY: 
Darlene Sobczyk 
822 Bannock Road 
East Dundee, IL 60118 
(H) 847-428-0247 
Email: djsobczyk@yahoo.com 
  
TREASURER: 
Bob Wenderski 
265 N. Waukegan Rd. 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 
(H) 847-234-2394 
Email: bsw60045@comcast.net 
  
  

ARCHIVIST: 
Chris Schurrer 
Email: hpdog259962@gmail.com 
(H) 815-344-3775. 
   
WEBMASTER:         
 Dan Sobczyk 
 Email: dansobczyk@yahoo.com 
 (H) 847-428-0247                          
  

EDITOR OF SIDELIGHTS: 
Laura Cielenski 
316 Forest Trail 
Oak Brook, IL 60523 
(H) 630-941-8812 
Email: aaca.sidelights@gmail.com 
    All materials should be submitted by the 20th 
of the month or sooner.  
  
BOARD MEMBERS: 
Through 2020 
Jerry Bodden 
Jim Sikora 
Joanna Vroman 
  
Through 2021 
John Otto 
Dan Sobczyk 
Dale Woosley 
 
Through 2022 
Bill Vroman 
Jo Ann Flynn 
Chris Schurrer 
 

mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
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A great side dish. 

Three Bean Salad 

Ingredients 
• 14 ounces green beans 

• 14 ounces yellow beans 

• 14 ounces red kidney beans 

• 14 ounces lima beans optional 

• ½ cup green pepper thinly sliced 

• ¾ cup white onion thinly sliced 

• ¾ cup celery chopped 

 

Dressing 
• ⅔ cup white sugar 

• ½ cup white vinegar 

• ½ cup vegetable oil 

• 1 teaspoon salt 

• 1 teaspoon celery seeds 

• ½ teaspoon pepper 

 

Instructions 
1. Drain all of the beans well. Combine 

 beans, green pepper, celery and 

 onion in a bowl. 

2. Heat all dressing ingredients in a 

small saucepan until sugar is 

dissolved and mixture is hot. 

3. Pour the hot dressing mixture over 

the beans and toss to coat. 

Refrigerate overnight turning or 

stirring occasionally. 

 

                  

    
THE 
PRESIDENT’S 
MESSAGE 
  
 

Dear Members, 

 

Well, for the most part the old car 

season is behind us. It was a 

wonderful season filled with some 

great tours and activities. The club 

always finds new and exciting 

adventures. Not all is finished, we still 

have the Brighton run. The run will 

occur on Sunday, November 7. The 

Waukegan/ NorthShore gang always 

does a great job of finding backroads 

that we never traveled before. I don’t 

know how they do it. If you have not 

signed up, please do so. It is probably 

the last opportunity to see some 

wonderful old cars and chat with new 

and old friends. 

Don’t forget we have the board 

meeting coming up this month. Please 

remember that any member is 

welcome to attend the board 

meetings. 

 

(…continued on page 5) 

 

     

Monthly  
Recipe 
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THE 
PRESIDENT’S 
MESSAGE (continued…) 

 

 

 

We would love to see you at the meeting. There is information regarding 

the meeting is on the website and also in SIDELIGHTS.  

 

Also, the club has a number of free memberships for 2022. If you have a 

friend who is interested, now is the time to let them know about this 

wonderful benefit the club is offering. 

 

Lastly, I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our members a 

wonderful Thanksgiving. We all have many blessings in our life. Be thankful 

for family, friends and your health. 

 

A well man has many dreams, a sick man only one. 

 

Take care. 

Dan  
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Region News:  
 

  

Welcome new member! 

                       

Kevin Perkins 

perkins55@hotmail.com 

Welcome 

New 

Member! 

Chicago Area Car Enthusiasts 
  

Jay Leno: America's #1 Car Guy is Coming to Town! 
 

Just to let you know….  Jay Leno will be performing at the Genesee 
Theater in Waukegan at 8:00 p.m. on Friday evening, March 25, 

2022. 
  
As of today, tickets are $72 through $140, but prices change based 
on demand.  Ticket information is available at -  
  
 https://www.ticketmaster.com/event/070056E8E17A3A8A?brand=g
enesee&camefrom=CFC_GENESEE 
  
  
A night to remember . . . 
 

mailto:perkins55@hotmail.com
https://www.ticketmaster.com/event/070056E8E17A3A8A?brand=genesee&camefrom=CFC_GENESEE
https://www.ticketmaster.com/event/070056E8E17A3A8A?brand=genesee&camefrom=CFC_GENESEE
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Region Events: 
 

“Some Assembly required tour again” 

The Some Assembly required tour again hosted by the DesPlaines Valley Chapter was held on 

Sunday, Sept 26th The tour brought out almost 20 cars for a wonderful day.  

The group first visited Ken Ehrenhofer's Collection in Woodstock followed by lunch at Joe’s 

Place in Marengo. It was then onto the Marengo Fire Museum and finally the B-17 Desert Rat 

Restoration in Marengo. 

 

 

 

  

A wonderful turnout. 

Almost 20 cars! 

Some of the projects 

around Ken Ehrenhofer's 

Shop.   
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 Some Assembly required tour again (continued…) 

  

Harold Flood inspecting one of 

the fire trucks. Taking mental 

notes for a new scale model. 

Ron Pavlak inspecting the 

engine and wondering 

how he could fit 

it in his garage. 

The group listening intently 

to the progress on the B-17. 
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Assembly required tour again  (continued…) 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
      

Moving right along. 

The instrument cluster for the B-17. 

Lots of new additions to the 

plane. Work is moving steadily. 

Pictures, captions 

and information 

provided by Chris 

Schurrer. 
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FOR SALE!  
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FOR SALE! (continued…) 
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FOR SALE! (continued…) 
 
 

FREE, FREE, FREE to a good home. 

Matchbook Collection. 

Hundreds of Matchbooks spanning several decades. 

Packed and ready to go. 

Contact Dan Sobczyk 

at dansobczyk@yahoo.com. 
 
 

Looking for a good home for an old ten-speed bike which had belonged 
to longtime member Don Henley. $100 or best offer. Contact James 
Rubenstein @ jrubensteinalert@aol.com 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
mailto:jrubensteinalert@aol.com

